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Rainbow Learners 

We understand that the longer time goes on, the harder it feels 

to remain committed and motivated to learning, however we have 

some exceptional children, and with some brilliant support, they 

have proved that nothing is impossible! 

Well done to:  Freddie J, Luca R, Grace G, Emilia C, Will P, 

Malachy L, Holly B and Harrison R.   

We all think you are wonderful! 

 

TT Rockstars – could this be the last Battle!?! 
 
As we approach the end of our latest Top of The Rocks battle, the places remain unchanged. Tower 
View Primary are managing to maintain their lead over TRJS, however, as of 1pm today, thanks to 
some gallant efforts this morning (you all know who you are ) we had narrowed the gap to just 28 
points! However, Tower View are battling back hard. 
We can definitely turn this around but it will need everyone’s best efforts and we can’t stop now! 

 
At lunchtime today, we had five children in the top 10, eight in the top 20 and twenty children in the 
top 50. Which is a super performance. 



 

 
Well done to Lo-Fi Ranks (aka Zachai K), Bluebell Riddle (aka Jessica G), King Sally (aka Abi P), 
Toots Rippler (aka Elisa M) and Sugar Rockula (aka Issy R). It is super to have a representative from 
every year group in the top 10. 
3EH and 3SH are leading the way with both classes making it into the top ten of all classes, with 4R 
in 10th position. All classes except 4P make it into the top 20. Come on 4P, let’s get playing and get 
all classes into the to 20! 

 
188 children have played so far. Remember, the scores for each school are averaged across every 
child registered on Rockstars, not just those who play. This means we need every child from TRJS to 
login and earn some points! We have until 5pm on Saturday 27th June to make a difference. 
 
The competition closes at 9.10 on Sunday morning. I would like to set every child in TRJS the 
challenge of earning at least 100 points (1000 coins in Garage) before 5pm on Saturday. For many 
children, it will only take 5-6 Garage games (which is 5-6 minutes playing) to meet this target and it 
could make a huge difference. We can do this!  
 
If you can’t remember your password for Rockstars, please contact Mrs Preston on: 
DPreston@thomasrussell-junior.staffs.sch.uk 

 
Best wishes, 

 Mrs Sharpe 


